
                February 5, 2019   
         Upper Salford, Pennsylvania 
      

Joint Meeting Minutes 
 

A joint meeting of the Upper Salford Township Board of Supervisors and Planning 
Commission was brought to order by Supervisor O’Donnell at 7:30 p.m.  Messrs. Giannini, 
Raisner, Larson and Nase were present, as were County Planner Chloe Mohr and Solicitor 
Stephen P. Imms, Jr.. Supervisors in attendance were Messrs. Poatsy, Jr., O’Donnell and Sacks.  
Mr. McMaster was absent. 

 
The Pledge to the flag was led by Township resident and Boy Scout, Spencer Hazlett.  
 
Mr. O’Donnell made public announcements. There will be a question and answer 

meeting for the public with regards to the Roundabout project. The date, time and location will 
be announced as soon as the details become available.  
 

Information about the proposed Roundabout, at the intersection of Old Skippack, 
Shelly and Schwenksville Roads was presented by the following agencies:  Crystal Gilchrist, 
Principal Transportation Planner-Montgomery County Planning Commission; Mike Mastaglio, 
Deputy Practice Leader-Transportation, Planning, Design & Multimodal Ventures-Urban 
Engineers; Curt Venditti, Consultant Project Management- PA Department of Transportation; 
Jonathan D’Alba, Highway Design Engineer-Urban Engineers.   

The construction is projected to begin in 2021. The project is being funded by Federal 
funds through the Highway Safety, Traffic Unit of PennDOT. 

 
The remaining agenda topics were tabled, to be discussed at the next Joint meeting. 
 
Ms. Mohr invited the Planning Commission and the Board of Supervisors to a public 

meeting on February 13, 2019. She will be presenting to the Board of the Montgomery County 
Planning Commission, what she is working on with Upper Salford Township. 
   
 On a motion made by Mr. Nase, seconded by Mr. Poatsy the Minutes of the December 
4, 2018 meeting were accepted as written. 
 

On a motion made by Mr.Giannini, seconded by Mr. Larson the meeting was adjourned 
at 9:00 p.m. 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lori F. Smith 
      Assistant Secretary 

 


